Fall 2012 Edition
Volume 5, Issue 3

The Stevenswood Connection

Executive Board

President:

Aaron Plymouth

Vice Presidents:

Kareem Aziz Adenah Lisby Prince Green

Secretary: Roberta Kelly

Treasurer: Christina Lewis.

2012 Meeting Dates:

January 11

April 11

June 11

October 10

The Stevenswood Improvement Association, INC. website: www.stevenswood.org Aaron Plymouth, Newsletter Editor, www.aaron.plymouth@verizon.net

Life in the Community

Fall Is Upon Us: This is the time of year when homeowners are busy getting their lawns and flower beds ready for the winter. Also, the task of putting away our patio furniture is at hand.

Trash Cans: The
Baltimore County Code
requires that all trash or
garbage cans have tightly
fitted lids on them. Only
grass cuttings and leaves
should be placed in bags.

Pets Off Leash and Running Wild:

It has come to my attention that dogs are running wild in the community, pooping, and urinating on lawns. This is a Code Violation, and pet owners can be fined. Please keep your pets on your property, obey the law, and respect the property of others.

October 10 General SIA Meeting: All meeting

begin at 7:30 p.m. and end at 8:30 Our speaker is a member of the newly created Baltimore County Neighborhoods Response Team. Please join us and learn first hand how this new county service benefits us. We meet in the Pikes Conference Room at Northwest Hospital. Come to parking lot A off Carlson Lane and press the buzzer at the gate. Park and enter through the brown doors.

Community Clean-up and More:

The next community clean-up is Saturday, November 3 from 7:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon. One dumpster will be located at the corner of Lauri Road & Stevens-wood Road. The other dumpster will be located in front of 3406 A Courtleigh Drive. If you plan to participate and are unsure of what is acceptable, please visit SIA's webpage.

National Night Out
Steveswood hosted its
Annual National Night Out
and Community Picnic 1st
Family Movie Night.

on Tuesday, August 7 at Stevenswood Park. It was a perfect venue and is the site of our 4th annual event in August next year. I wish to thank my wife, Bernice, Roberta Kelly, Cam Murray, and Gwendolyn West for their outstanding service and support. Additionally, I wish to thank everyone who came out and had fun, food, and fellowship.

New Neighbors: On behalf of the Executive Board, I wish to welcome Mr. Randy Brunner, 3317 Kenjac Rd. and Mr. Lamont Scott and family, 3520 Courtleight Dr.

Sick and Shut In: Please say a special prayer for our neighbors, Mr. James Lewis and Mrs. Bola Oyefeso Prayers have amazing healing powers.

Annual Combined
Communities Holiday
Party is Saturday, Dec. 8th
at the Diamondz Event
Center from 7:00 p.m. to
midnight. Tickets are \$20.
If you are interested in
great food, fun, music and
fellowship, please contact
Aaron.